

April 13, 2018

301 - 1268 Fifth Avenue Prince George, BC V2L 3L2 Tel: 250-561-2525 Fax: 250-561-2563 info@northerndevelopment.bc.ca www.northerndevelopment.bc.ca

CONFIDENTIAL

Lac La Hache Community Club PO Box 252 Lac La Hache, BC VOK 1TO

Attention:

Brittany Wasstrom

Director

Dear Ms. Wasstrom:

Subject:

2018 South Cariboo Garlic Festival

Fabulous Festivals and Events Program

Northern Development Project Number 5553 40

Thank you for your application to the Fabulous Festivals and Events program. Northern Development is pleased to advise you that your application has been approved for \$2,500.

Please find enclosed the cheque for \$2,500. A report for the 2018 South Cariboo Garlic Festival must be submitted within 30 days of the festival's completion on Northern Development's reporting form. The reporting form can be found at www.northerndevelopment.bc.ca/funding-programs/community-development/fabulous-festivals-and-events/.

We wish you every success with your 2018 South Cariboo Garlic Festival. We are excited to see how it will continue to stimulate economic growth in our region.

Sincerely,

Joel McKay Chief Executive Officer

c: Margo Wagner, Chair, Cariboo Regional District

Cariboo Regional District
File No. 1855 04

APR 2 5 2018

Referred To ... Chair CAO.